INTEC LETTERHEAD

February 27, 2020

Re: Flagship Ventilation
540 Maple Avenue
Vienna, VA 22180
Permit Number: 170370160

The addition of awnings at the first floor of the Flagship Carwash would adversely impact natural
ventilation and air flow. We would like to preserve the existing openings as originally designed for cross
ventilation and prevent the creation of dead air spots.

If you have any further questions or comments concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at
703.359.9737.x115
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